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I apologize for the delay in the HQ Updates. Unfortunately I've been out of commission for the past three weeks with back trouble that resulted in surgery last Friday. I expect to return to NAATS Headquarters by March 26. I'll promptly begin the updates just as soon as I get back. 

In the interim I want to reassure everyone that there has been no interruption in our efforts. NAATS Administrator Ward Simpson is coordinating all headquarters issues and EA Regional Director Ron Maisel is handling our congressional concerns and meetings.

Please remember that you can always contact your Regional Directors with any questions or concerns; they are knowledgeable on all of our national issues. 




Wally Pike 

